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Public Hearing – 4 September 2019 
 

The Committee will hold a public hearing at Parliament House on Wednesday 4 
September in relation to the Inquiry into Housing Affordability.  
 
The schedule for the public hearing is as follows:  
 
Wednesday 4 September 2019 at Parliament House, Hobart 
 
Time Witness 
1:00pm Professor Richard Eccleston, Director, Institute for the Study of Social 

Change; Dr Kathleen Flanagan, Deputy Director and Dr Julia Verdouw, 
Research Fellow, Housing and Community Research Unit 

1:45pm Peter McGlone, Director, Tasmanian Conservation Trust 
 


